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The charity started its activities in July 2017 with Professor Chu  writing and developing a series of 

modules explaining the pathogenesis and management of acne and rosacea. These have been 

printed and are sent to participants of our training schedule. 

Professor Chu has recorded 3 webinars, one on the pathogenesis and conventional treatment of 

acne, one on alternative treatment for acne and management of acne scarring and one on the 

pathogenesis and treatment of rosacea. These have been advertised on our website and in initially 

doctors have applied for training which has been by live and recorded webinars. These started in July 

2017 with participants charged £300 to attend 

Training has been very successful with very positive feedback from participants. We intend to roll 

out training to pharmacists and nurses in the future. 

The ARAUK website has been set up providing information and help to healthcare professionals 

which requires a log on and an open site for acne sufferers which provides updates on treatment of 

acne and rosacea, answers questions from sufferers and provides support for sufferers. 

Once we have generated more funds for the charity we hope to employ a part time volunteer to 

help with the website. 


